
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Schools Together 

 

Mather Street Primary School and Yew Tree Community School 

 

Guidelines to prevent bullying 
 

Bullying is something which worries children, staff and parents. It is the 

wilful, conscious desire to hurt, threaten or frighten someone else and 

may manifest itself in physical or verbal behaviour and through cyber 

bullying; different things frighten different children.  

 

We try very hard to make sure your children are safe in school by:- 

• having adequate supervision at all times; 

• talking to children about being safe inside and outside of school; 

• having assemblies and role play in the classroom about bullies and how 

to deal with them; 

• taking appropriate action.  

 

Please refer to the school’s behaviour policy, approved by staff and 

governors, which gives more information about how bullying is dealt 

with. 

 

(All incidents of bullying will be taken seriously and investigated 

thoroughly. Parents/carers will be asked to treat staff with respect when 

they wish to discuss a concern. The Executive Headteacher/Head of 

School will speak to any parent who is aggressive and will take relevant 

action as required, which may result in the parent being denied access to 

the school grounds and building, by the governors, in extreme 

circumstances.) 
 


